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The following is my response to the recent submissions by National Highways
regarding a new decision on the Stonehenge road scheme.

In their submissions, National Highways..........

D........ has not made any changes to the scheme to take the World Heritage
Committee decision of 2021 into account.

2).......has not acknowledged that the Secretary of State for Transport found the
scheme's impact on the proposed western cutting area to be "significantly adverse".

3).......has not fully assessed alternative routes that would be less damaging to the
World Heritage Site.

4).....has not explored alternatives to hard engineering solutions for safeguarding and
enhancing the World Heritage Site.

5o has not updated the costs of construction or carbon emissions assessment of
the scheme.

Concern over climate breakdown continues to rise, emphasising the need for urgent
action to reduce greenhouse gas emissions not increase them, as any new Stonehenge road
scheme would.

Thankyou for reading this and for considering these views in making your decision.
I trust it will be an agreeable one.

Kind regards,

Gary Freer






